
     
DATE: 01/25/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Sabbing
CASE NO.: 10213046
INCIDENT DATE :01/24/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 1852 Hours
INCIDENT LOCATION: 2400 Block of West First Street
SUBJECT: Police investigate possible stabbing
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

Duluth Police investigate stabbing         
 
On Sunday, January 24th, 2010, at 6:52 PM, Duluth Police investigated a stabbing that sent a 33 year old Duluth man to St.
Mary’s Medical Center with a non life threatening stab wound.  The incident occurred in the 2400 block of West First Street.
 
Details of the incident and what took place are unclear at this time.  The incident has been referred to the Duluth Police
Violent Crime Unit for investigation.  No additional details are available.
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